December 8, 2020

Dear Prospective Student and Family:

Due to the lingering impact of COVID-19, we are unable to hold our New Student Orientation in person. In lieu of this limitation and in an effort to convey essential information necessary to orienting you and your family to City High, we have developed online videos to provide your student and family with a <u>Virtual Orientation</u>. This virtual orientation will also outline final enrollment information needed.

The Virtual Orientation includes six modules totaling approximately 1 hour regarding school culture, policies, and expectations. Please watch each of the videos on our Admissions webpage in their entirety and complete the corresponding Google Docs statement confirming that you viewed them.

An electronic copy of the Parent/Student Information Packet is also available for you to view on the main <u>Orientation Page</u> on our website.

Trimester Two begins **January 5th, 2021.** The school building will be open on **Monday**, **January 4th**, 2021 for you and your student to come in and pick up your student's schedule, laptop and any other school materials.

If you have questions, please contact your new City High Grade-Level Principal below.

9th Grade (Class of 2024):

Ms. Alesha Platt platt@cityhigh.org

10th Grade (Class of 2023):

Mr. Lamont Lyons lyons@cityhigh.org

Sincerely,

Dara Ware Allen, Ph.D.

CEO and Principal

Michelle Fossum

Director of Enrollment

Michelle Fossign

Suite 100
Pittsburgh, PA 15222
(412) 690-2489
Fax: (412) 690-2316

www.cityhigh.org